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According to sources, the supply restriction is due to communication errors between
NVIDIA and its partners, as well as the celebration of the Chinese New Year. This has led to
supply delays and sharp price increases in several regions.

In China, the price of the RTX 5090 could reach $4000, which is twice the recommended
price of $1999. The RTX 5080 is being sold for $2000 instead of $999.

In Europe, the situation is exacerbated by taxes, which further increase prices. In the US,
retailers report that the number of cards is extremely limited: only 20 units of the RTX 5080
were received in the first wave of supplies, and the RTX 5090 is completely absent.

The shortage may continue until the end of spring 2025, making the new graphics cards
unavailable to most buyers.


